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Message from the Guest Editors

It is surprising, with the relative increase in scholarly focus
on the phenomena of leadership, to see how leadership
scholars in modernity have largely ignored the topic of
religious leadership. There has been little advance in
theoretical perspectives on the processes of religious
leadership in the twentieth century beyond the pioneering
sociological studies of Weber and Wach. However, the turn
of the century and the accompanied turn to spirituality
have produced a focused return to the scholarly study of
religious leadership, particularly on Judeo-Christian
leadership. This special edition of Religions invites
proposals exploring leadership models grounded in the
Hebrew and Christian scriptures. Submissions from various
methodological approaches are encouraged: exegetical,
historical, sociological, and theological.
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Message from the Editorial Board

Fresh developments in the disciplines that consistently
make significant contributions to our understanding of
religious personality, authority, devotion, and community -
disciplines ranging from psychology, sociology, and
anthropology to history, art history, philosophy, literary
criticism, and political science – fuel general, as well as
scholarly, interest in the world’s religions.

Religions is inviting innovative and comparative
contributions. Please consider Religions as an exceptional,
exciting enterprise ready to reward your trust, attention,
and participation.
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